From:	Inquiry into End of Life Choices POV eSubmission Form <cso@parliament.vic.gov.au></cso@parliament.vic.gov.au>
Sent:	Wednesday, 19 August 2015 2:07 PM
То:	LSIC
Subject:	New Submission to Inquiry into End of Life Choices
Categories:	Yellow Category
Inquiry Name: Inquiry into End of Life Choices	
SUBMISSION CONTENT:	
Dear commission As a senior citizen, sociologist and working in aged care I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the choice to end life. I do believe it should not be restricted to the individuals who can afford to fly to Switzerland, but following the Swiss model involving dignity, time, psychological and medical guidance should be available to all. Using this method it is very unlikely, that an 'evil' beneficiary could influence the person to such an extent, that they are pushed to make the wrong decisions for themselves. I do suggest insurance companies to receive guidance on how to deal with assisted suicides.	
File1:	

File2:

File3: